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Snow Day/Weather Make-Up Time for GRACE

GRACE schools will need to make up time due to inclement weather delays/late starts
and cancellations for this 2017-18 academic year.

The plan:

o Beginning, Monday, April 30, 2018 there will be three (3) minutes added to the
end of each school day for all GRACE schools.

o Additionally, GRACE is eliminating the early release scheduled for May 4, 2018.
Students will now be expected to attend a full day of school on May 4, 2018. If
families have scheduled plans for that afternoon, they can call the school office
and excuse their student.

Thank you for your understanding and for your compliance with the newly initiated
schedule to begin on April 30, 2018.

May we ask continued blessings for our students, our schools and our school families as
we work together on our shared mission of faith and academics.
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